
OFFICIAL SEALED BID OPENING 
RFB 2021-04 42nd Avenue Beach Walkover Project 

10:00 a.m., May 6, 2021 
Council Chambers in City Hall 

1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms, South Carolina 
 
 
Present: Assistant City Administrator Hanna, Building and Planning Director Kerr 

 
Assistant Administrator Hanna announced the sealed bid opening of the RFB 2021-04 
42nd Avenue Beach Walkover Project. Assistant Administrator Hanna stated the Request 
for Bids (RFB) was advertised in accordance with the City's Procurement Code. 
 
 
Bids: 

 
1. Rakes Building and Maintenance Contractors, LLC DBA Blutide Marine 

Construction – $249,762.30 
2. IPW Construction Group LLC - $111,108.00 
3. Truluck Construction, Inc - $122,430.00 

Assistant Administrator Hanna stated the proposals will be evaluated for accuracy and 
compliance with the specification as defined in the RFB. Assistant Administrator Hanna 
stated a contract will be executed in accordance with the instructions included in the 
RFB. 
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